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IndianOil

Pipelines Division
Eastern Region Pipelines, Patna
Walk-in interview for the post of Retainer Doctor at Patna

Through press advertisement dated 21.12.2024, applications were invited from medical
professionals for the engagement of Retainer doctor to visit our Indian Qil Corporation
Limited, Eastern Region Pipelines Patna station.

A walk-in-interview has been scheduled on 04.02.2025 (Tuesday) for all those candidates
who have already submitted their application.

Address for the interview:

Indian Oil Corporation Limited (Pipeline Division), ERPL Patna, PO- Dhelwan, Via- Lohia
Nagar, Sipara, District-Patna, Bihar, Pin code- 800020

Google Map link: https://maps.app.goo.gl/NRjQqGMVh2NBTQiXA

Contact Number: 9825884450, 8285827393
Timing for the interview: Morning 11 AM to 02 PM (1400 hours)

Note:
a. Candidates are advised to carry any government issued Identity-Card.

b. Interview will be conducted ONLY for those candidates who have already sent their
application within provided timeline in press advertisement to the address provided
in the press advertisement.

All further announcements in this regard including corrigendum, if any, would be made
available only at this website i.e. https://www.iocl.com/latest-job-opening.




